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Alignment with

CZ & KZ BFUG Co-Chairs  

and BFUG Vice-Chair

Alignment with BFUG  

Incoming Co-Chairs of 

next terms

Organization of  

Meetings

Periodic updates on  

the EHEAWebsite

SINCE THE BFUG MEETING LXXX



MEETINGS

ORGANIZED

Alignment meetings with outgoing & incoming Co-Chairs.

Preparation and organization of meetings:

Meetings held -60  

Doodle polls – 40  

Google Forms –20





ALIGNMENT WITH CZ & KZ

CO-CHAIRS AND VICE-CHAIR

The BFUG Secretariat has assisted in:

Providing and finalizing BFUG Board Minutes of Meetings and  

facilitating the review process for the Co-Chairs;

The drafting of new documents to be presented in the Board;

Drafting of agendas for the BFUG Board and BFUG Meetings;  

Up-to-date correspondence with BFUG workingstructures;

Organization of the BFUG Board meeting LXXXI.



Minor exposure to cyber-attack case of Albania

On July 15th Albania suffered a massive cyber-attack. All government services were 

closed for more than 2 weeks. 

We maintain EHEA website outside of any related government servers, but had 

some minor effects as the following:

• Few resources were affected temporarily, for example the recording of a small 

part of a meeting that was completed in that week (working on the recovery). 

• IT expert workload is overwhelmed

• Email correspondence with the host Ministry was affected, lost, or suspended 

for some weeks
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